
29 November 2013 
CAS-15764-SXWR 

The Local Government Team 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of NSW 
PO Box Q290 
QVB POST OFFICE NSW 1230 

Attention: Mr Nick Singer 

Dear Mr Singer 

Re: Notification to apply for Special Rate Variation 

I refer to your telephone conversation of 27 November 2013 with Council's Director of 
Corporate Services, Allan Shorter, and wish to confirm that Tenterfield Shire Council intends to 
submit an application for a Special Variation to General Income for 2014/2015 and the 
following three years, in accordance with the relevant guidelines. 

Council, at its Ordinary Meeting of 27 November 2013, resolved in part: 

(1) That the General Manager and Directors' report "Special Rates Variation" be received 
and noted and further that; 

(2) Council advise IPART that it will be making a submission for a Special Rates Variation 
commencing in 2014/15; and 

(3) That Council adopt the Special Rates Variation of 1yr x 12% plus 3yrs x 7% (1yr x 15% 
plus 3yrs x 10% including rate peg) as per Scenario 1 in the Long Term Financial Plan. 

Please contact Councils Director of Corporate Services, Allan Shorter, should you require any 
information with regard to Council's Special Rate Variation application. 

General Manager 

All correspondence should be addressed to: 

The General Manager 

Tenterfield Shire Council 

247 Rouse Street (PO Box 214) TENTERFIELD NSW 2372 

Telephone: (02) 6736 6000 Facsimilie: (02) 6736 6005 email: council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au website: www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au 

ABN: 85 010 810 083 




